
Fra: erling.lodden@eidesvik.no
Sendt: 04.01.2018 11:30:10
Til: Sissel Øverdal
Kopi: Lars Egil Vik

Emne: Representant næringsliv i prosjektgruppe pilotprosjektet
Vedlegg: 
Hei, 

Næringslivets representant i prosjektgruppen er utpekt. 

Dette blir Lars Egil Vik fra Servogear, se www.servogear.no for info om selskapet. 
Vik er orientert om planlagt møte den 16 januar. 

Kontaktinfo: 

Lars Egil Vik 
Project Director 
+47 906 903 71 
lars.egil.vik@servogear.no 

mvh

Erling Lodden
Vice president HR & Org.Development
Eidesvik AS, 5443  Bømlo, Norway

Phone       : +47 53 44 81 04
Switchboard : +47 53 44 80 00
Mobile      : +47 41 79 42 05

E-mail      : erling.lodden@eidesvik.no
Homepage    : www.eidesvik.no 

As a part of our blue:Epolicy: Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail notice 

Confidentiality and Disclaimer notice
The information contained in this e-mail is intended solely for the use of the addressee and it is sent in the strictest
confidence, and may contain legally privileged information. If you have received this e-mail in error you must preserve its
confidentiality, and immediately advise the sender. Should you have received this communication in error, please note that
making use of the information, forwarding it, copying it, or in any way disclosing its content to any other person, is strictly
prohibited. It is the sole responsibility of the addressee to scan this e-mail and any attachments for computer viruses or
other defects. The sender does not accept liability for any loss or damage of any nature, however caused, which may
result directly or indirectly from this e-mail or any file attached. This e-mail may not necessarily reflect the views or
intentions of Eidesvik Offshore ASA or its subsidiaries, who therefore does not accept any liability whatsoever for any
claims, loss or damages of whatsoever nature, arising directly or indirectly, as a result of the reliance on such information
by anyone. Unless the intention to contract has been expressly manifested in this message by a duly authorized
representative of the company, this message shall not be construed as a solicitation to contract nor an offer or acceptance
of any contractual obligations.


